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The Planning and Zoning Commission of Shueyville, Iowa will hold a public hearing for the purpose of receiving input and suggestions from the general public concerning the update of the City’s zoning ordinance and, more specifically, the Sign Regulations. The new sign ordinance clarifies language regulating signs and provides updated standards for signs in commercial, industrial and public zoning districts. The Public Hearing will be held at the Community Center on Monday, May 8, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. 

The ordinance is available for public review at the Community Center. For more information concerning this public hearing, please contact Chad Sands with the East Central Iowa Council of Governments at (319) 365-9941 ext. 127.



